
If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421
Interim Pastor Stan Schultz - 781-801-8051

"Paths to Peace"
Philippians 4:2-9

Pastor Stan Schultz

1.  The path of restored relationships (2, 3)
2.  The path of prayer (4-7)

3.  The path of sound thinking (8, 9)

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
3/16	
Sermon Time Kids: Katie & Josiah
Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
3/18	 4:00 pm	 Missions Committee
Wednesday	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study
3/19	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team Practice
	 5:45 pm	 Free Meal
	 6:30 pm	 KidMin & Youth Group
	 6:30 pm	 Pulpit Committee
Thursday	 5:15 pm	 Prayer
3/20	

Next Week	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
3/23	 2:00 pm	 WORSHIP SEMINAR
Sermon Time Kids: 

This Week at Glory
March 16, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 

are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse: Romans 8:35-37 , 
"Who shall separate us from the love of 
Christ? Shall tribulation, or distress, or 
persecution, or famine, or nakedness, 
or danger, or sword? As it is written,
“For your sake we are being killed all 
the day long; we are regarded as sheep 
to be slaughtered.” No, in all these 
things we are more than conquerors 
through him who loved us." 
2. Family of the Week: Russell 
Gilbertson
3. Glory Family: Gloria Carlson, 
Langen Peterson, Kenny Westvig, 
Jim & Bev Mason, Dan Midura, 
Gayle Gilbertson, Josh McGuire, 
Mary & Larry Nutting, & pastoral 
search.
4. Those We Care About: Jesse 
Nix & family, Becky & family, 
Alissa, & Barb Schroeder's 
family
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary: Cory 
& Brooke Jackson, Thailand
7. Glory Missions: 
•	 Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
•	 Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
•	 Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
•	 Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
•	 Karl, Southeast Asia
•	 Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
MAJ Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's son-
in-law, Omaha, NE
Army: 	SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany	
Navy:  Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan & 
Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

"Paths to Peace"
Philippians 4:2-9

February Giving:  $23,849.82
Year to Date:  $41,305.85

Annual Expense Budget: $174,035.00



The Infant/Toddler Nursery is located left of the foyer,  past the library.
Children through age 5 will have "Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome during the 
sermon each Sunday. We will have a snack, story, and play time. 

Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church: Tanzania  - 
Though the Tanzanian government 
generally seeks to protect 
Christians from persecution, they 
still face significant opposition 
in Muslim-majority areas along 
the coast and in western regions. 
Tanzania is also home to many 
unreached tribal groups who are 
resistant to the gospel. Like many 
countries in Africa, Tanzania is 
being targeted by Muslim groups 
outside the country that work to 
Islamize Tanzania by establishing 
Muslim businesses and schools, 
helping Muslims get elected to 
office and passing laws that favor 
Islam. Even so, local churches in 
Tanzania boldly work to spread the 
gospel.
•	 Pray for Generosa, who 

sometimes sees the men 
believed to be her husband's 
killers.

•	 Pray that Tanzanian 
missionaries will share the 
gospel with unreached people 
groups on the Swahili Coast. 

•	 Pray for a strong Christian 
witness in the archipelago 
of Zanzibar, which is 99% 
Muslim. 

•	 Pray for Bible translation work 
in languages spoken by the last 
remaining unreached people 
groups. 

•	 Pray that Christians living in 
remote, predominantly Muslim 
areas will have access to God's 
Word. 
		  persecution.com

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

Have you visited the Glory Library recently? 
It is an awesome place! There are books, CD’s 
and DVD’s there for all ages from preschool 
through adult. Check it out to see if you can 
find a treasure! If you have any questions or 

comments, talk to Joey McGuire, Glory Librarian.

Worship Workshop
Pastor Stan would like to invite you to a worship 
workshop on TODAY, March 23, 2:00-4:00.  It 
will be an interactive teaching time to look at the 
following questions:

• What makes for good worship?
• What are some biblical guidelines for 
congregational worship?
• What are the components of a worship service 
and how do they go together?
• What are some practical considerations that are 
often missed with congregational worship?

The invitation is open to all who are interested.
ZOOM option available (talk to Ruth)

Youth Retreat grades 6th -12th
at Adventurous Christians camp, March 28-30

Sign up today, Mat Nix - 763.370.2308

Kenya Land Project
Please be thinking about how you might like to be 
involved in this project. Ask a missions committee 

member for more information: Ruth Egstad, Ed Spiel, 
Jackie Johnson, Sue Anderson


